

December, 2015 Partners Newsletter

Mantour Ministries is 100% funded through Mantour Registrations and the financial contributions of our supporters.

Follow Us On Social Media











We Have Amazing News To Share With You!!

It's December! I love Christmas!! The bright lights, the giving of gifts, the many delicious foods, and the celebration of our Savior's birth...it really is the most wonderful time of the year!!

As we end the year here at Mantour Ministries and all of 4One Ministries, we are so happy to share some awesome news with you. I initially thought of waiting until January to share this news, but it is such a great blessing, I can't wait an entire month to share it with you or to give God the praise He deserves for the tremendous blessing he has given to us.

We are happy to announce that Mantour Ministries founder and 4One Ministries President, Jamie Holden, has received approval as an AG US Missionary Associate with AG Missionary Church Planters and developers! This appointment allows Jamie to raise funds to support the him while he fulfills the full-time call God has placed on his life to reach men with the Gospel, focusing on strengthening men and men's ministry.

We are also happy to announce that 4One Ministries, consisting of Mantour Ministries, A Wellrounded Woman Ministries, and For a Single Purpose Ministries, has received approval for a work account with AG Missionary Church Planters and developers. This alllows Mantour Ministries to itinerate and raise support for the work of ministry that it does missionally, such as holding pro bono conferences at Teen Challenge Centers, universities, halfway houses and more. It also helps us expand our outreach to prisons and donate more copies of our resources to men hurting in prisons, in Teen Challenge Centers, halfway houses, etc.

We are so excited about the upcoming New Year, and can't wait to see what doors God opens up for us. We would love to have you prayerfully consider if you, your church, or men's ministry would support either the work of the ministry or Jamie Holden personally on a monthly basis. You can donate using the form on page 3, or by giving online at www.giving.ag.org. (account #281396 for Jamie Holden or #428363 for Mantour Ministries.) We value your prayers and support, and would treasure your financial support.

We couldn't wait to share thos news with you! We are constantly left speechless by all God is doing through the ministry! Thanks for your support...have a very Merry Christmas!!

© 2015 Mantour Ministries and www.mantourministries.com, a division of 4One Ministries, Inc.

The 2016 University Of Valley Forge Mantour

We are so excited to announce that on January 23, 2016, we will be holding a pro bono Mantour Conference at The University of Valley Forge!!

We look forward to blessing the male students, faculty, and staff at UVF with this conference. These students, whether training for a lifetime of ministry service or a career outside of the church, are the future male leaders in our churches. The future of men's ministry is in their hands, and we look forward to encouraging them take up the mantle!

We could not offer pro bono conferences like this or the ones at Teen Challenge centers without your help. Your financial support allows us to reach men outside of the church walls with the Gospel. Together, we are making a difference to men from all walks of life!



Coming in 2016!! Legacy: Living A Life That Lasts



We are so excited about the release of our 2nd book, Legacy: Living A Life That Lasts. This books is receiving awesome reviews pre-release. and we can't wait to see how God uses it to reach men!

The goals of this book are two-fold. First, it is a tremendous resource for men to use in their men's groups as well as individually. Second, it will be used missionally outside of the church walls.

We will be expanding our donation of books to prisoners, halfway houses, and Teen Challenge centers. We were able to put our first book, Putting On Manhood, into 6 state and federal prisons last year. We had

one prison chaptain in a federal prison in Western PA take over 100 copies of the book and distribute it to the men. He then went through the book with the men chapter by chapter, using it as a discipleship tool. This chaplain has already asked for copies of our newest book, Legacy: Living a Life that Lasts. In 2016, our goal is to give not only to him, but as many prisons as we can! Men's lives are being changed inside of prisons, all because of the support of our partners!





Jamie Holden
Founder/Director
Mantour Ministries

A Personal Message From Jamie Holden

I wanted to take a moment and wish every one of you a very Merry Christmas! I also wanted to let you know how grateful I am to each of you for you continued prayer and support.

As the year draws to the close and I look back over 2015, I am truly humbled at all God has done through our ministry. I am grateful to every one of you who came to a Mantour, purchased a book, supported our efforts to reach prisoners...the list goes on and on! 2015 has been an amazing year, and none of it was possible without your love, support, and encouragement!

Looking forward, 2016 is going to be an even better year, and I can't wait to see how God uses your support to reach men from all walks of life. Thank you for believing in our vision. Have a Merry Christmas!!

Most Pressing Needs In December:

Along with all the opportunities listed in this newsletter, we need help with some specific needs:

- 1. \$1,000 for our pro bono Mantour at The University of Valley Forge Mantour.
- 2. \$1,000 to purchase our first printing of our new book, Legacy: Living A Life That Lasts
- 3. Books for men in prisons and halfway houses Cost: \$10 per book

Mantour Ministries is completely funded by our supporters and conference registrations...God is expanding our ministry, and we are seeing men come to Christ for the first time, men rededicating their lives to God, and men pursuing mentorship and discipleship in their churches and their lives. God is moving mightily among men, and Mantour Ministries is on the front line of this battle to reach men.

-----Cut and Return-----

GOD IS DOING A MIGHTY WORK IN MEN, YOUR SUPPORT HELPS US FULFILL HIS CALL!

Missionary Faith Promise

Assemblies of God U.S. Missions • 1445 N. Boonville Ave • Springfield, MO 65802-1894 Phone: 417.862.2781 ext. 3264 • Fax: 417.873.9734 • E-mail: AGUSMFinance@ag.org

| DONORINFORMATIO | • | | |
|-----------------|------------|-----------------------------------|-----------|
| □ Church □ | Individual | CREDIT/DEBIT CARD | |
| Name | | Account Number | Exp. Date |
| Address | | □ One-time | □Monthly |
| City | StateZip | Name of Cardholder | |
| Email | Tel | tarre or ca drouger | |
| Account Number | | Authorized Signature | |
| Account Number | | For Individuals: Church to Credit | |

| MISSIONARYINFORMATION | |
|------------------------------------|----|
| As the Lord enables us, we promise | to |

As the Lord enables us, we promise to invest \$_____each month for support of:

Missionary___4One Ministries (Mantour Ministries)

Account # 428363 Department Missionary Church Planters + Developers

Donor Signature Date

IMPORTANT: Please help this missionary get to his/her place of ministry.
Sign, date, and mail this form today along with your first check. God Bless You!





You Can Give Online At: www.giving.ag.org



